
From: Thomas Joseph  
Sent: Saturday, February 28, 2015 6:23 AM 
To: Maxine Grad 
Subject: RE: H.120  
  
Dear Chair Jo Grad:  

 
Thank you for your efforts also to make this a strong bill.  This is a big 

victory for all Vermonters and one I am very proud of. 

 
I appreciate your note and only wish you the very best.   Please 

understand, I never set out to be a whistleblower but I can tell you it 

affects every aspect of your life:  physical, emotional, financial, friends 

and family to name a few. 

 
I have also been fighting not only for my adopted State of Vermont but for 

our country which is why I am such a proponent for the empowerment of 

woman which is necessary to put the Old Boys Club, the same club that I 

feel has destroyed our once great country - out of business. 

 
My profound thanks to you for sponsoring this bill and for all of your 

diligence in getting it done in the House Judiciary Committee. 

 
My best always, 

 
Thomas 

 
 


